NATCAvists Come Together on Capitol Hill to
Advocate for Federal Benefits and Labor Rights

Earlier this month, NATCA legislative activists came together in Washington,
D.C. as part of our Union’s ongoing efforts to ensure that our members' federal
employee benefits are protected, and that critical aviation modernization
initiatives are funded by Congress. NATCA'’s Legislative Committee and
Government Affairs staff worked together to coordinate visits with members of
Congress and key staff.



NATCAvists Come Together on Capitol
Hill to Advocate for Federal Retirement
Benefits and Labor Rights

Washington, D.C. | June 2025

These meetings were a great success, but our work is far from over.
Lawmakers need to hear from NATCA members, families, and friends now
about the urgent need to protect the Federal Employees Retirement System
(FERS) and our rights at work as federal employees.

Join our movement at natca.org/actioncenter.

U.S. Representative Sarah McBride Tours
Philadelphia ATCT and TRACON

U.S. Rep. Sarah McBride of
Delaware recently visited
Philadelphia ATCT and TRACON
with some of her staffers. Delaware


http://natca.org/actioncenter

and Eastern Pennsylvania
Legislative Coordinator I1zzy Bonilla
(Philadelphia ATCT/TRACON, PHL)
and TJ Woodyard (PHL) facilitated
the tour. They started with a rundown
on the hiring and training process,
including what happens when a
trainee arrives at a new facility. They
also showed Rep. McBride and her
team the tower simulator.

In the TRACON, Bonilla and
Woodyard explained the Traffic
Management Unit, staffing shortages,
and the different sectors covered by
the TRACON. At the PHL Sector, the
controllers showed Rep. McBride the
airspace that covers a large portion Philadelphia, Pa. | May 2025
of Delaware, including arrivals and
departures from Wilmington ATCT. Rep. McBride and her staffers also got to
listen to some transmissions before heading to the tower.

U.S. Representative Sarah
McBride Tours Philadelphia
ATCT/TRACON

In the tower, Rep. McBride also took the time to speak with some of her
constituents who work at the facility. Rep. McBride and her team expressed
deep appreciation for the work NATCA members do. They also inquired about
scheduling a tour of Wilmington ATCT. They arrived as visitors and left as new
friends of NATCA.

After the visit, one of Rep. McBride’s staffers, Hattie Spector, followed up with
Izzy Bonilla and NATCA'’s Deputy Director of Government Affairs Tyler
Longpine in a virtual meeting to see how Rep. McBride’s office can help
NATCA on Capitol Hill.

Support the Front Lines of Aviation Safety at
Communicating For Safety 2025

Every day, air traffic controllers and aviation safety professionals keep the
National Airspace System running safely and efficiently. NATCA’s CFS 2025
brings them together to share expertise and strengthen safety standards.
Sponsoring CFS is a chance to support those who safeguard our skies while
building relationships with industry leaders. Sponsorships offer branding,
exhibit space, and relationship-building across aviation.

Learn More About
Sponsorship


https://www.natca.org/events/cfs/
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